From: Sean P. Bresnan
To: Kelly Churney

Subject: 143 Reef Road - ARCOM

**Date:** Monday, August 24, 2020 3:03:04 PM

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.\*\*\*\*\*\*

Dear Town Council and ARCOM Board Members:

I am writing to show support for the plans submitted for 143 Reef Road to be considered at the August 26th ARCOM hearing. We appreciate the applicants thoughtful effort to revitalize a 1950s cottage, especially at a time when most of these homes in the north end have been razed. The applicants request for a 2-car garage, arguably a necessity today, makes perfect sense for the protection of their vehicles, safety and security of bikes/equipment, etc. While closer in proximity to the property line, their plan for a hedge screening that matches their western neighbor's south hedge seems like a very reasonable offset.

Please consider approving this applicant's request.

Sincerely, Sean Bresnan 236 Esplanade Way

The information contained in this e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential, may contain non-public information, and is intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized access, copying, distribution or other use of this e-mail or any attachment, or any information contained in the e-mail or attachment, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please immediately notify the sender and delete it from your computer.